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We look for forward to:

(a) being able to put larger percentages by

the flags already'drawn on the map

and

(b) being able to add many more flags.

I, as the rest of us here involved in one way or,another

in the fishing industry in Newfoundland now eagerly await the discussion

of our guests and thei.r input in helping us achieve these goals.

THANK YOU.


